
Dear Colleagues, 
  
COME JOIN US in Tulsa for our annual Patient Safety/Quality Improvement Symposium on June 7, 
2024!!! 
 
OSU-CHS and OMECO have been hosting an annual Patient Safety/Quality Improvement Symposium 
since 2018. Over the last several years, we have had exponential participation from both our 
metropolitan and rural residency sites within Oklahoma. This coming year, we would like to open our 
doors to some of our osteopathic partners in our region. The annual symposium highlights our CLER 
initiative under ACGME. With anticipated regional participation, we are hopeful that this will also meet 
your CLER curriculum development needs for your residency/fellowship programs and will showcase our 
regional collaboration around Patient Safety and Quality Improvement. 
 
We have included a handbook that may be helpful to your program in preparation for submission of 
posters. You may have your own standard poster presentation processes; however, we have included 
sample formats for your programs if you would like to use them. Appendix J on page 17 includes a list of 
important dates and deadlines. 
 
There is a $50 registration for one poster and $100 (Max) registration fee for more than one poster. 
Posters will be printed at NO COST to you and available for viewing in person on the day of the 
symposium starting at 7am. If you are unable to attend in person, there will also be an opportunity to 
participate virtually. The virtual component of the symposium will include an online publication of the 
poster as well as a 5-minute pre-recorded presentation from one of your presenters. We do ask that 
someone from your program attend the awards presentation that will start at noon on June 7th. 
Attendance for the awards presentation can either be in person or via a Zoom link that will be sent out 
closer to the symposium date. 
 

Awards will be generously provided by the Oklahoma Osteopathic Foundation 
$1500 for 1st place 
$1000 for 2nd place 
$500 for 3rd place 

 
Additionally, we will have a simultaneous Osteopathic Recognition initiative with an award amount of 

$250 provided by OMECO. 
 
If you are interested in participating, please use this registration link to let us know of your intent to 
participate. We ask that you submit this form by March 1, 2024 
 
7th Annual OSU CHS | OMECO Quality Improvement and Patient Safety Registration Link   
  
 
Warm Regards, 
Jenny Alexopulos, D.O. Statewide Director of CLER 
Kathy Cook, D.O., Quality Improvement Co-Chair 
Crystal David, Pharm D., Quality Improvement Co-Chair 
Lisa Cummins, R.N. CLER Quality Manager 
OSU CHS 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=HclpKknoNE6iMM34sn4ZZKYcsPP-1vpBgl1VU2FqUitUNEg5VlVTWVdaU1FWNUdZWUtBV1VORDJEVi4u

